
Notice of Decision 

Of Tree Warden 
Tree Removal of the sugar maple at 1 Chaplin 

Street 

 

The Tree Warden has declined the appeal to 

remove the tree at 1 Chaplin Street. Thursday, 

March 5th at 5:40 P.M. The tree will be 

scheduled to be removed after March 15th 

unless an appeal is made to the Connecticut 

Superior Court per Connecticut statute 23-59 
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